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February Newsletter 
 
As we stomp on through winter, we are glad to have a long weekend. The Dojo will be closed Feb 18th for Family Day. I 
hope all students enjoy this time with your families. 
 
Gorge Karate Tournament Day 
On Sunday March 24th, the Gorge Karate will play host to our First Tournament as part of the Meibukan or IMGKA. We 
hope this event will be a big success. For this to happen, we need all our students to take part. Students from Yellow Belt 
to Black Belt are required to do your part to help us put on this event.  Students will take part in Kata, Weapons and Team 
Kata if they choose. Pre-registration of our students before the event will help to make the day run more smoothly. We 
will help all students to prepare for this, and for some it will be a first. We encourage participation with doing your best 
as the Key. 
 
March Break 
In preparation for our Tourney, we will have regular classes with some fun stuff thrown in. If you are going to be away, 
please let us know. 
 
Easter Monday 
The Dojo will be closed Monday April 1st. Ha Ha – No joke, Enjoy your long weekend. 
 
Tax Receipts 
If you require a tax receipt for training in 2012, please let Sensei Bill know. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Sensei Bill at the Dojo 519-846-9002 or by email info@gorgekarate.com 
 
Thank you 
Sensei Bill Stimpson 
 
 
P.S. The Proceeds from our Tournament will go towards a new roof for the Dojo in spring. 
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